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To:  All Trillium Providers  

From:  Cham Trowell, UM Director   

Date: November 3, 2020  

Subject: Clinical Communication 19- ICD 10 diagnosis 
 

 
Beginning January 1, 2021, ICD 10 diagnosis will be mandatory on all treatment authorization 
requests (TARs).  Please work with staff submitting TARs to ensure they have this new 
information.  

 Questions may be sent to the UM@TrilliumNC.org  

 

 

CC.: Cindy Ehlers, Clinical Director 
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